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           Summer Term – 2nd July 2021 

This Week 
This week the children have been writing formal letters to local 

businesses, asking them if they are willing to donate raffle prizes for 

our Enterprise day. Hopefully, they will respond and our raffle will raise 

lots of money! The children have also participated in creating a giant 

online ‘Let’s say thank you together’ card for frontline workers, inspired 

by the artist, Charles Mackesy. Play practise is going really well; the 

children know their lines now and are growing in confidence with their 

expressiveness. The songs are coming along too. We enjoyed a Euro 

themed Maths Morning on Thursday – our brains were aching by the 

end of it but it was lovely to see the children helping each other and 

collaborating in order to succeed. 

Fidgets 

Fidgets are definitely the latest craze and 

come in all shapes and sizes and different 

types. Some of the children in class have 

fidgets as a concentration aid and these 

form part of their individual learning plans, 

however some children are bringing these 

into class as a toy and they are proving a 

distraction. No fidgets please, unless your 

child has one provided by school for a 

specific purpose. 

 

 

We are involved with 

the Race for Life school 

event this year, with all staff and children running 

around our track to raise money for valuable research 

into cancer by Cancer Research UK. 

To sponsor your child, or to make a contribution to 

Cancer Research UK, please follow the link to our Just 

Giving Page. 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/lea-
endowed-c-of-e-primary-school 
 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

Peace 
 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Celebration 

Peace –  Faith for trying to be a peacemaker amongst 
friends 
Star Writer –  Evie for writing a great letter to a local 
business. 
Curriculum Award – Ollie, Jensen and Lewis for really 
challenging themselves and  helping others with their 
Euro Maths  

Key Information 

I know that there have been 

some issues with WhatsApp 

groups over the last few days – 

whilst I regularly speak to the 

children about the issues around 

social media, I would strongly 

urge you all to regularly check phones and the 

content of sent and received messages, as I know this 

is a forum where children can express themselves in 

ways that are not always appropriate.  

We all want the very best for these gorgeous children. 

Next Week 

The children will be involved in Super Safety Week – a 

whole school themed week where we will look at water 

safety, road and rail safety, online safety, sun safety and 

keeping ourselves safe in public areas. We will do a range of 

activities across the curriculum for this. 

We will continue with our Theme Park Maths project. 

Our ‘Together as One’ programme will reach the 

penultimate week. The children have engaged brilliantly 

with this and we have all learned much about tolerance, 

discrimination and, most importantly, how to change the 

world for the better. 

On Thursday the 7th July, weather permitting, we will be 

holding our whole school Race for Life as detailed above. 
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